
Subject: Computing session next collaboration meeting in GSI
Posted by [StefanoSpataro](#) on Thu, 05 May 2016 12:09:45 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

if you are planning to present a contribution for the computing sessions at the next Collaboration Meeting, please let me know as soon as possible, writing the title of the talk and the requested time.

At present we foresee two computing sessions on Tuesday morning.

The following is a list of the requests I have received so far:

- * Konstantin Beloborodov - Forward RICH simulation
 - * Jennifer Puetz - Updates on the kinematic vertex fitter
 - * Dominik Steinschaden - Updates on SciTil software
 - * Alicia Sanchez - Report on hypernuclei analysis
 - * Stefano Spataro - New macros style
 - * Ludovico Bianchi - Updates to the Circle Hough trackfinding algorithm
 - * Denis Veretennikov - Forward TOF simulation in PANDA ROOT
-

Subject: Re: Computing session next collaboration meeting in GSI

Posted by [asanchez](#) on Thu, 05 May 2016 12:17:38 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear Stefano, we would like to contribute with a short talk reporting about some issues observed during the simulation of the stopping processes of unstable strange heavy particles. Results related to the comparison of geant3 with geant4 are going to be shown as well.

best regards

Alicia, Sebastian and Marcell

Subject: Re: Computing session next collaboration meeting in GSI

Posted by [StefanoSpataro](#) on Thu, 05 May 2016 12:27:50 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

I believe these are points which do not fit in a parallel session during the collaboration meeting, but better to discuss in a SeeVogh where more time can be given to technical details. I can schedule a presentation at the next software seevogh, if you agree.

Subject: Re: Computing session next collaboration meeting in GSI

Posted by [asanchez](#) on Thu, 05 May 2016 12:31:47 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

OK,

thanks Stefano.

regards
alicia

Subject: Re: Computing session next collaboration meeting in GSI
Posted by [StefanoSpataro](#) on Thu, 05 May 2016 20:40:11 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

What about 17th May morning at 10?

Subject: Re: Computing session next collaboration meeting in GSI
Posted by [asanchez](#) on Fri, 06 May 2016 12:19:25 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear Stefano,
yes in principle it will be ok.
Thanks for support
best
Alicia.

Subject: Re: Computing session next collaboration meeting in GSI
Posted by [StefanoSpataro](#) on Sun, 05 Jun 2016 11:52:49 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

You can find the final agenda in Indico.
